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Comments: I would hope that the Forest Service would not just rubber stamp it's approval for this project. I also

hope that nothing happens without the review of a full EIS study which would includes waste disposal and water

usage impact. The highway through this area is already busy during the summer months and is noted as a high

accident corridor.  Additional lanes to accommodate increased traffic would further degrade environmental

quality.    Concerning to me is this purposed large foot print development's close approximation to our cherished

Bob Marshall Wilderness complex. Least concerning to me is the inevitable promise of how this may "benefit" the

local economy. As evidenced by other resorts of this nature, the "benefits" to the local population tend to hover

and linger in the vicinity of the poverty line, while subsequent increased property values push established low

income families away.  As the author, Edward Abbey once pointed out, what some may call growth might also be

referred by others  as a cancer.  As a Montanan,  I assert that what may be welcomed in Colorado, Utah and Big

Sky should not and will not be welcomed here. Sadly, when the environment is in conflict with big money; it is the

magnetic lure of money and the promise of short-term gains that generally hold the high cards.   I am less than

optimistic that this purposed rich man's resort will be an exception.  The developers should be encouraged to find

a place which will result in less negative environmental  impact.  That Holland Lake was even considered is

ludicrous.


